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Comments: I do NOT support logging at Telephone Gap.

 

The Telephone Gap area is home to extremely rare species, including the Canada Lynx. According to public

records obtained by Standing Trees, a Canada Lynx was seen on September 3rd, 2024 walking just outside, of

all places, the GMNF headquarters in Mendon! If Canada Lynx are traveling past the Forest Supervisor's office

alongside the busiest road in the region, it is all but certain they are using much better habitat nearby in the heart

of the Telephone Gap landscape. And yet, despite proof of the presence of Lynx in the Telephone Gap project

area, the Forest Service stated in the Telephone Gap Biological Evaluation that "the gray wolf and Canada lynx

are not known to occur within the project area on the GMNF, [and] they are not likely to occur within the project

area in the foreseeable future." This is nonsense! The Forest Service must go back and analyze potential

impacts to lynx.

 

NO logging at Telephone Gap!


